
 

 

 

Attention Spring Athletes:  If you have not turned in your spring 

paperwork, please do it today!! 
 

Attention all students attending the Costa Rica trip: There is a mandatory meeting today, Monday 

February 1st in room 3-5. Please bring a copy of your passport, your roommate choices and pick up 

important forms needed to attend the trip. If you cannot attend you must contact Mrs. Fritz or Mrs. 

Suarez as soon as possible. 

 
The Southern Regional S.A.D.D. Club meets every third Thursday after school in the 11/12 library.  New members are welcome! 

  
Attention sophomores:  There will be a class exec meeting on Tuesday, February 2nd in Room 7-2. Hope to see 

you there! 

 

 “Attention all students: the NHS will be hosting the annual blood drive on Tuesday, February 9. Please sign up 

to donate during lunch periods. Sixteen year olds may donate with parental permission.  Please help us top last 

year’s donations! Thanks!” 

 

The Southern Regional Theatre Company will present The Addams Family. The show opens on Wednesday, 

February 24th and will run for four nights with the final performance on Saturday, February 27th.  All shows 

are at 7:00 pm.  Ticket prices are $10 for adults and $8 for students.  Advanced ticket order forms can be found 

on the district website www.srsd.net and in each main office.   Advance ticket sales deadline is Friday, February 

5th.  After that date, no advance ticket requests will be accepted.  Remaining tickets may be purchased at the 

door on the night of each performance when the box office opens at 6:00 pm. 

 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS:  The 2016 Southern Regional online scholarship application is now open 

on the district website www.srsd.net.  Any senior wishing to be considered for a local scholarship must 

apply before the February 1st deadline.  Applying does not guarantee an award; however, you must 

complete the online application before February 1st to be considered. 

If you have trouble with the application process, please see your guidance counselor.  Start the process 

early so you don’t miss out on a possible scholarship opportunity. 

 

The Southern Regional Community Education Program is offering SAT Prep 

classes this spring.  Registration forms are available in the Guidance Office.  

Classes begin April 4
th

 – afternoon or evening sessions are being offered. 
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